
February 9, 2021 

 

 

Members of Council: 

 

The Administration is requesting 2nd Reading Passage of Resolution 2021-R12 on February 23, 

2021 for the following reasons: 

 

The Fire Division is seeking approval to purchase one (1) Pierce Velocity 100 ft Heavy Duty Aerial 

Platform Truck from Atlantic Emergency Solutions, Inc. It has been determined that the City is in 

need of replacing the current ladder truck, 1919, used to fight fires and make rescues.  
 

To avoid a three percent (3%) price increase on March 1, 2021, I am requesting 2nd Reading 

Passage on 2021-R12 at the February 23, 2021 Council Meeting. Second reading passage will 

allow us to meet the Purchase Agreement deadline for the heavy duty aerial platform truck. 

 

Thank you. Please let me know if you have any questions, 

 

Mayor Gerard M. Neugebauer 

 
 


